
From:  "Gene Montgomery" <montgomerygene@gmail.com> 
To: "Vanessa Escobar" <Vanessa.Escobar@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  3/12/2008 8:13 PM 
Subject:  Revised Documents 
 
Attachments: Tx Water Conservation BMPs 031208.doc;  
Attachments: Tx Water Conservation Library 031208.doc 
 
CC: "Comer Tuck" <Comer.Tuck@twdb.state.tx.us> 
 
I figured if Comer can handle his action item before he left work I could 
get my assignment done as well.  Attached are redrafts of the two documents 
we discussed in today's conference call.  I suggest we get them out to the 
WG and ask for all comments by March 20.  Hopefully we can then get the 
documents out to the full Council on the 21st or the first of the following 
week so they will have at least a week to read them before the next meeting. 
I saved both documents with the final version showing but anyone can switch 
to "Final Showing Markups" if they would like to see all the changes.  I 
suggest we send it out to the WG this way but when we distribute to the 
Council in a week or so we accept all changes and just send them our 
recommended language. 
 
  
 
Thanks so much for the help! 
 
  
 
Gene Montgomery 
 
142 Hemming Road 
 
Valley View, TX 76272 
 
(940) 637-2402 
 
E-mail:  montgomerygene@gmail.com  
 
  
 


